
October 16, 2024 

Peace Garden Committee 

49 Maple St.  

Bristol, VT  

 

To the Bristol Select board, 

Thank you for considering our request during the meeting on Monday , October 14.     

We did present to the 100 Women of Addison County last night (October 15).  We will receive $2,493. 
from that group.  This is wonderful news and helps us move towards our goal of $20,000 for the Peace 
Garden Restoration Project.   

You requested that we come back to you when we knew how much we would receive.  So now we know 
and are requesting (as suggested by a select board member)  $10,000 from the Bristol ARPA funds for 
this project.  Thank you for your consideration.  If you would like us to return to a meeting we would be 
glad to do that.   

Sincerely, 

Phoebe Barash  

On behalf of the Peace Garden Committee  
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